
A55 Knock Road / Glen Road – Signal
Upgrade to Crossing Facility

A £288,000 pedestrian and cyclist signal upgrade has commenced on the A55
Knock Road Dual Carriageway at the Glen Road junction.

Covid-19 press conference – 29 June
2020

The First Minister Arlene Foster and deputy First Minister Michelle O’Neill
provide update on Covid-19 recovery pathway. The Ministers confirmed
Executive’s decision to permit socially distanced outdoor meetings of up to
30 people.

Contract awarded for new Northern
Ireland Planning IT System

The Department for Infrastructure (DfI) and 10 councils have jointly awarded
a contract for a new regional planning IT system.

Mallon: Dalradian Gold Mine project
will be subject of Public Inquiry

Infrastructure Minister, Nichola Mallon has confirmed that the planning
application for the Dalradian mine project will be the subject of an
independent Public Inquiry (PI).
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Hydebank prisoners gift mugs and buns
to Covid-19 frontline workers

It’s been a productive time for the young men and female prisoners at
Hydebank Wood College during the Covid-19 pandemic, with local frontline
workers recipients of their efforts.
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